Newsletter - Vol. VI, No. 18 - page 2



Mrs. Slover, who has worked at the Boychoir School since 1955, lives in nearby Princeton Junction. She grew up in Hightstown, N.J. and attended the Hightstown public schools before graduating from Rider College in Trenton. Before coming to the Boychoir School, she worked in the accounting department of the Princeton Municipal Improvements Association.

Mrs. Slover enjoys every aspect of working at the Boychoir School, especially being and working with the boys. Her present position would seem very appropriate since she enjoys music very much and plays the piano. She also enjoys music very much and plays the piano. Her hobby is collecting salt and pepper shakers of about 400 pr.

Mrs. Slover lives with her husband and mother. A fourth very important member of the family is Ginger, her pet terrier.

Other than to visit relatives this summer, Mrs. Slover has no definite plans for the future. She believes in taking life as it comes and says that her main wish is to continue here at the school. I think I can safely say that hers is a mutual wish from all of us. - R. Funk

MR. NOEL HINNERS is the new physical education director of the Boychoir School. Mr. Hinners is a graduate student of Princeton University. He holds a B.S. from Rutgers, M.S. from California Institute of Technology and is presently working for his PhD. in geo-chemistry. His interests are photography, flying (he has a pilot's license), hiking and camping. - Walter Wexel

THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Box 350 - Rosedale Road Princeton, New Jersey Dinging Boys

V. 3 25 04

Non-Profit Org. US Postage Pd. Princeton, N.J. Permit No. 194

Return and Forwarding Postage Guaranteed Form 3547 Requested



Ronald L. Price Co. Apt. #8 Ste #1 Flin Flon, Manitoba Canada